
Utah Secondary Secretary of the Year – Deborah Hoehne

Congratulations to Deborah Hoehne from Layton High School who has been selected 
as the Utah Secondary Secretary of the Year for 2024-25.

Debbie is the Head Secretary at LHS. Previously, she has been a secretary at 
Centerville Junior High and Syracuse High School.

Debbie does a little bit of everything at Layton High School She keeps everyone on 
track. She is so patient and kind, and is approachable. She always has so much energy 
as well as a positive attitude. She is completely dedicated to her job. She makes 
everyone feel important. She is truly the heartbeat of the school. She comes before 
anyone else gets there and is still there when everyone leaves for the day. She is 
retiring this year and everyone is dreading it because they don’t know how the school 
will function!

Principal Brock Jackman said, “She is respected by her administrators, her teachers, 
and her fellow secretaries.  Whenever there is a problem, she is called upon for her 
sage advice by fellow schools as well as district personnel.  She uses humor to endear 
her teachers and staff members to her and is the epitome of professionalism.  She has 
trained her office personnel to be warm and welcoming as well as expecting great 
follow-through on assigned tasks.  Debbie is an incredible secretary that helps our 
school to be better.”

Congratulations to Debbie Hoehne, our Secondary Secretary of the Year!


